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Disclaimer 

The club newsletter is a monthly 
publication designed to keep members 
informed on the activities of the club and 
other functions. Opinions and views 
expressed in the newsletter are not 
necessarily those of the publishers.   

 

Hi Folks  
 

No doubt we have all experiences 
those times that are … life-changing. 
 

For me, one of the most satisfying 
times is when I was fortunate enough 

to become involved in music yet again 
after a break of thirty plus years. 
 

Having experienced a series of life’s 
misfortunes, music brought me back 
to life again with hope, determination 
and a passion that will stay with me 

hopefully for evermore… 
 

It is thanks to George Dobie and 

Gawler Country Music Club… new 
opportunities were presented to me in 
times of need. 
 

Thanks to Fred Payne and George I 
became involved in playing music; 

and also took on the role of 
Newsletter Editor. Meeting many 
people and making new friends along 

the way has been so rewarding. 
 

Thank you to Country Music and 

Gawler Country Music Club! 
  
For a number of years I played bass 

guitar with Australian bands Us 

Blokes and Kindred Spirit. I give 
credit to them for giving me a much 
needed purpose in life during difficult 

times. 
 

Besides being an enjoyable pastime, 

Music can be life-changing, life 
saving and rewarding in many 
different ways. 
 

I’m sure many of you, our club 
members can provide interesting 

information on what Country Music 
has done for you. 
 

I and our Club Members would love to 
hear your story. 
 

Best wishes, and see you soon. 

Les Parris Gawler CMC Ed 

President’s Report 
February 2013 

 

G'Day Members and Friends. 
Well another show has slowly slipped by and 

what a great day it was. We had Midnight 

Special, always a great fun day with Warren 

Johncock. He has a big trivia book that he must 

look at in the week leading up to their shows. 
We were also surprised when half the guest 
artist from Alcheringa came along and all did a 

walk up. This made it a very special day. 
Campfire Country, Des Morgan. Alec 

Beckert, and Len & Jean Connor and Ross 

Baker. What an unexpected line up. Thanks 

David Williams for bringing them along. 
It’s great to see Les back on board; he has been 
in hospital but is back on the mend. Well onto 

our March show we will be entertained by 
Kindred Spirit and Special Guest Guido Davis. 
Guido has not been at our club before and is 

looking forward to coming over. Just in 
finishing I would like to thank everyone for 
being patient with our new caterers. They are 
doing a very good job. 

So until our March show. 
Keep It Country 

Keith Warren 

Gawler CMC President/Entertainment 

 
Raffle Winners 
Dianne Morsbach 
Joan Snowball 
Kath Burgen 
Denis Cherrington 
Barbara Kennedy 
Margaret Reid 
Dot Burke 
Dorothy Chapman 
Dean Bevis 
Keith Warren 

Members Draw 
Kay Dobie 
Door Prize 
Ivan Venables 
Lucky Envelopes 
Kathy S 
Max Crispin 
Dorothy Chapman 

 

 

Apologies to Club Member Barbara O'Daniel 
who was missed off our Birthday List.  
Here’s hoping you had a great Birthday in 
February Barbara. XX. 

 
Monte Carlo 

Winners and Grinners 

Loraine  & Roger  
Pic by Rob Chapman & George Dobie 

March Birthdays 
People born in March are 

Marvellous! 
 

Jan Murphy 1st 
Kim Shalders 4th  
Geraldine Rattew 4th  
Rhoda Helbig 4th  
Jim Stapleton 4th  
David Waples 7th 
Joan Batten 7th 
Barbara McLellan 8th 
Shirley Mitchell 10th 
Eileen Bullen 12th 
Craig Haskard 14th 
Rhonda Byrne 17th 
Raelz Gebhardt 17th 
Kaylene Waples 18th 
Pat Hentschke 18th 
 Kathryn Lomman 19th  
Adrian Fechner 19th  
Marie Raspe 19th 
Nancy Gibson 23rd   
Robert Stennett 27th 
Janet Talbot 29th 

 

Lowest Fees!  
Gawler Country Music Club 
has kept its Members monthly 

entrance fee to $5.00 while 
other clubs are charging $6.00. 
 

We also provide significant 
cash prizes to our Artists each 
year to achievers in our Talent 

Quests. 
 

Our club also makes cash 

donations to worthy 
community organizations. 
 

This is made possible by the 
support we receive from you 
our Club Members, our 
Sponsors and by a 

conscientious Committee who 
donate hours of their time.  
 

Our organization has grown 
over many years without 
applying for State or Federal 

Grants. However, we may 
need to look at ways of 
covering our growing costs. 
 

We welcome additional 
Sponsors, Club Members and 
Committee Members. 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No up to date band pic provided. The Editor accepts no responsibility for any inaccuracies. 

 

ADELAIDE 

          COUNTRY 

MUSIC CLUB 
Slovenian Club Dudley Park  

Pies Pasties Sandwiches Cakes Cheese & Greens etc  

Tel: 8365 6315 
       

12.30 to 4.30 p.m. 

Sunday 3
rd

 March 

Bernie & the Bandits  
plus Dwayne Elix 

 

Sunday 7
th

 April 

The Hoffmans 

 

BAROSSA 

COUNTRY 

MUSIC CLUB 
Buna Terrace, Nuriootpa   

Tel 8523 1957 
 

11am to 4.00pm 

 

Sunday 10
th

 March 

City Cowboys 
 

www.saccm.com/gigguide/gigguide.htm 
 

for the Barossa’s future shows 

 

  

 

 

 

Murray Mac & True Grit  
With Special Guest  

Billy Dee 
Sunday 21st April 
12noon to 4.0pm 

 


